THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

August 29, 1967

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President was delighted to receive your birthday greeting. He asked me to thank you for your thoughtfulness. It meant so much to him.

With the President's best wishes,

Sincerely,

Juanita D. Roberts Personal Secretary to the President

Dr. Hector Garcia 1315 Bright Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 6, 1967

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Mrs. Johnson asked me to thank you for your nice letter filled with such warm words of support.

Your thoughtfulness in having the news clipping sent to her was greatly appreciated.

It is always a special pleasure for Mrs. Johnson to hear from kind friends.

With every good wish,

Sincerely,

Bess Abell

Social Secretary

Hector P. Garcia, M.D. Founder, American G. I. Forum of the United States 1315 Bright Corpus Christi, Texas